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August 2013 
 
Dear Goodrich Parents or Guardians: 
 
The attached information entitled, “Understanding Concussion” is provided to you in 
compliance with Michigan Public Acts 342 and 343 of 2012.  School districts and sports-
related organizations must provide educational materials about concussion awareness 
and the nature and risks of concussions to each student and parent/guardian.  According 
to the laws, a signed acknowledgment form from parents or guardians regarding the 
reception of the Concussion Awareness information must be returned to the school and 
kept on file until the student involved reaches the age of 18. 
 
We all understand that this is a very busy time of the year as school and extracurricular 
activities begin again.  But taking a few minutes to read the Understanding Concussion 
document, signing the second page and having your children sign as well, and returning 
the second page to the school secretary will take one thing off of your “To Do List” and 
allow your child to participate in school sports activities, Physical Education classes, field 
day activities, etc. 
 
Please feel free to contact your child’s principal or my office with any questions about 
Public Acts 342 and 343. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Bogner 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

Learning to Live, Living to Learn! 

 

 
 

Goodrich Area Schools 
8029 South Gale Road 

Goodrich, MI  48438 

Phone:  (810) 591-2250 

Fax:  (810) 591-2550 

www.goodrich.k12.mi.us 


